
Please support SB  723 to ban coyote killing contests. It's time for this barbaric practice to end. We inflict 
so much damage to our earth and animal kingdom unintentionally, by just living our lives, why would we 
inflict more in the name of contests or "conservation".  
 
Thank you. 
 
Judy Petullo 
63355 Old Deschutes Rd 
Bend, OR 97701 
541-480-3017 

 


